
Dale Bickel

To:

	

VicMichael@aol.com
Subject:

	

RE: KIMI BESTA-20160808A8E granted 9/21/2016

Thanks! Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov

From: VicMichael@aol.com [mailto:VicMichael@aoLcoml
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2016 8:38 PM
To: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov >
Subject: Re: KIM! BESTA-20160808ABE granted 9/21/2016

Dale,

As requested in the STA Letter authorization, this email is to notify you that KIMI Malvern, IA, facility ID 189501, has
resumed normal broadcasting under the provision of the above listed STA on 10/14/2016. An electronic notification of
resumption has also been filed.

As an update, we just filed for another FAA determination: Your filing is assigned Aeronautical Study Number 201 6-ACE-
1 544-OE

We have been working with an Aeronautical Consulting firm which has negotiated with the FAA for this new power
level. We hope to have a positive determination soon.

Thanks for helping with this.

Vic Michael
KIMI/Kona Coast Radio, LLC
87 Jasper Lake Road
Loveland, CO 80537
970-669-9200

In a message dated 9121/2016 6:53:57 A.M. US Mountain Standard Time, DaIe.Bickefcc.qov writes:

Letter attached. Dale Bickel da1ebickelfcc.gov
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